
 

 

 
 
                    
   

 

 
 

 

Sports Days  

 

 

Dear families,  

 

                      We are looking forward to seeing everyone at our Sports Days. To ensure the event 

runs smoothly, please read the information below. Due to the number of classes, our Sports Days 

will be spread over 3 separate days. They will be on the following days:  

 

Roots and Shoots – Tuesday 24th June 2025 – {9.30am to 10.15am} 

Rec, 1, 2 and 3 – Wednesday 25th June 2025  

Year 4, 5 and 6 – Thursday 26th June 2024  

 

Parents to arrive at school for 1:30pm with the playground gates to be opened. We will aim to 

start our races by 1:45pm. The events should be finished by approximately 3:15pm.  

 

Clothing and Sun Protection 

On the day of your child’s sports afternoon, please send your child to school in their PE kits, 

including suitable footwear. Children will also require a drink of water in a refillable bottle and a sun 

hat as there is limited shade on the school field. Please ensure children have been protected from 

the sun by applying sun cream before they come to school. Staff are not allowed to apply sun cream 

to a child and parents will not have the opportunity before the events start.  

Races 

Whilst we appreciate the children are excited to see their parents/family at school, please do not 

call them over to you as we need to keep to the structure of the event whilst ensuring that all 

children are safe.  

Refreshments 

There will be refreshments available to purchase on the day for spectators only. Children will have 

access to their drinks.  

Seating 

There will be limited seating available so please feel free to bring a camping chair or picnic blanket. 

 

This year, we will allow for photos and videos to be taken of your own child but could we 

please ask that photos are not shared on social media, as we do have some children who do 

not have photo consent.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr Thompson  

 

 

Glenthorne Drive 

Cheslyn Hay 

Walsall 

WS6 7BZ 

 

Headteacher: Miss Rebecca Woodall 

Telephone: 01922 666266 

E-mail: office@glenthorne.staffs.sch.uk 

 


